
10th March 2023 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  

 
 

Food 

This week we have been making flowers. We have been retelling the story of 
Handa’s Surprise.  

 
We have been using cutting skills to cut fruit. We also made pizzas after our visit to 

Sainsbury’s, where we bought the ingredients. 



Next Week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘Zeki gets a Checkup‘. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
 
We will learn about length and height, using the 
vocabulary longer, shorter, taller, shorter. 

 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your chil-
dren learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

Next week we will be painting with  
toothbrushes. We will also go on a sound hunt 
to find different sounds in the environment. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Understanding of the World 
 
Next week we will learn about people who 
help us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


